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Based on the information provided by our raw material suppliers, Cal-
Aurum Industries confirms that to the best of our knowledge, the metals 
used in our processing tanks and resulting plated deposits do not contain 
metals originating from conflict areas. More specifically, it is the policy of 
our suppliers to use responsibly sourced minerals (including gold and tin) 
supplied by smelters that comply with the Responsible Minerals Assurance 
Process (RMAP).  
 
Cal-Aurum is aware of the concerns surrounding the possible use of 
conflict minerals in the supply chain. It is our policy to ensure to the highest 
degree possible that our suppliers do not use such materials, metals, or 
components in the products and services provided to CAI. 
 
This information has been furnished in good faith in order to meet the 
needs of our customers. No warranty or guarantee is made with respect to 
this data and Cal-Aurum Industries assumes no liability for any damages 
resulting from errors or omissions to this information. 
 
For a detailed CAI smelter listing, a Conflict Minerals Reporting Template 
(CMRT) is available upon request. This template is provided as part of the 
Responsible Minerals Initiative (Formerly the Conflict Free Sourcing 
Initiative) and can be downloaded at:  
http://www.responsiblemineralsinitiative.org/conflict-minerals-reporting-template/ 
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